
 Clerk’s/Chairman’s Comments March 2021                       

 
Amenities Committee Meeting February 2021  

Re Minute 3259.3 Play Area Gate  The order for the new gate has again been 

expedited.  

 

Re Minute 3271.1 Pillar Clock  A reply is still awaited from Lidl’s head office to 

the enquiry asking whether the company would 

consider funding the clock repairs. One of the  

Deputy Managers from the Balderton store has 

also expedited the reply.  

 

Re Minute 3271.2 Allotment Water The issue of water usage and cost continues to 

be reviewed. Difficulties have been experienced 

obtaining prices for heavy duty push on taps.  

Water at the allotments was recently switched 

back on after the winter.  

 

Re Min 3274 Heron Way Car Park Letters were sent to the residents concerned and 

responses have been received.  

 

Re Minute 3271.3 Zip Wire  The County Council has been provided with the 

necessary paperwork to progress payment of the 

grant from the Local Improvement Scheme for 

50% of the cost of the smaller zip wire.  

 

Re Min 3273.1 Litter Bin Request Further requests have been received for a litter 

bin in the vicinity of the Hawton Lane/Lansbury 

Road junction.   

 

Re Minute 3273.b Angling Club  The Club has advised that there is nothing it 

wishes at this stage to raise with the Council. 

Club representatives met last year with the 

Environment Agency but it has not yet been 

possible for those findings to be considered by 

their committee members. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Clerk’s/Chairman’s Comments April 2021     

   
Finance & General Purposes Committee March 2021 

 

Re Min 7325 Football Fee Refunds Based on the number of games played in the 

Autumn and the additional end of season games 

planned for the mini tournament arranged by the 

Newark Football League, a refund of 50% has 

been deemed fair. This can be offered against 

next year’s subs.  

  

 


